
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Clover Lea Residents, Families and staff 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Clover Lea. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Sharmila Pakhrin, who is new to Hall & Prior, for taking 
on the role of Acting Director of Nursing at Clover Lea for the last few weeks.  We appreciate your 
support and are grateful for your agility. 
 
Shamila joined Hall & Prior and was supposed to start working at Menaville Aged Care Home.  She is 
not leaving Hall & Prior but will take on the original role of Director of Nursing at Menaville as of 
6 September.   
 
Chris Grady will take on the role of Acting Director of Nursing until Irene Whippy returns to Clover Lea.  
Chris is very familiar to our homes and we are extremely lucky to have such a dedicated Director of 
Nursing managing Clover Lea.  She is looking forward to continuing the great work the team are doing 
at Clover Lea. 
 
Chris will be supported by Patricia Dube who is the Acting Clinical Nurse Manager. 
 
We understand this is a difficult time for everyone with the current stay-at-home orders so please feel 
free to contact Chris or Patricia if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


